
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
BUDGET WORKSHOP & OTHER BUSINESS 

Wednesday 
November 19, 2024 

4:15 P.M. 
 

The Budget Workshop was called to order at 4:15 P.M. Tuesday, November 19, 2024. 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
Attending the workshop were Supervisors Bronwyn Kolovich, and Frank Wise. Also attending was 
Jamie Rozzo, Recording Secretary.  
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1. A motion was made by Mr. Wise and seconded by Mrs. Kolovich to approve the 2025 

Chartiers Township Preliminary Budget and place it on public display for 20 days with 

Final Budget Adoption at the Tuesday, December 10, 2024, regular meeting of the 

Chartiers Township Board of Supervisors as advertised. All Supervisors voted yes. The 

motion carried 2-0. 

The budget meeting was adjourned to Executive Session at 4:16 pm. 

 

                                                                                                   ______________________ 

                                                                                                        Secretary, Frank Wise Jr. 

Recording Secretary, Jamie Rozzo 

 


